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Here I am at the 11
th

 hour typing my report for the newsletter. Thank You Pat for allowing me to get my article in a 

the last minute 

 

We are nearing the home stretch of the 2014-2015 Lions Year. The convention agenda is set. The time for early reg-

istration is over, but you still have time to register for the convention that will happen May 1
st

 and 2
nd

.  I'm looking 

forward to meeting ID Steven Tremaroli and listening to what he has to say to us.  If you have never been to a con-

vention, please come. You will not regret it and you will leave with a new perspective of Lions. Conventions are a 

time of celebration and recognizing the efforts of lions in our District. There will be speakers form Ensight, Kidsight, 

Colorado Lions Camp, Rocky Mountain Lions Eye Bank and Rocky Mountain Lions Eye Institute and many more. Oh! 

and you will hear words of wisdom from DG Carl Gentzel,Myself and 2VDG Jack Russalesi. 

 

The State Convention is May 29
th

 and 30
th

 in Aspen. First Timers and Lions who have attended for may years are wel-

come. The Guest Speaker is Esther Lamothe. She was our speaker at DG Linda Stephen's 6C Convention last year. I'm 

looking forward to seeing her again. It will be great seeing Lions from all around the State and talk about what they 

are doing to promote Lions. 

 

Recently my home club (Thornton Lions) had a guest speaker (Michael Wright) from Advocates for Blind Children 

(ABC).. I also had the pleasure of meeting Bob Zabuska, Heather and Kodi , also of ABC at the 6NE Convention. His 

organization assists Blind Children in everyday life.  Lion Michael Bright is also from the Gill Lions of 6NE. He spoke at 

our meeting. He is a Zone Chair in 6NE as well .. He organizes Bowling Tournaments partnering ABC with Lions. I'm 

going up to Longmont to their Bowling Tournament April 18th to see how it is run and what wonderful things go on 

there. We were asked to help ABC and we said yes! Thornton Lions is hosting their own bowling tournament May 

16
th

 at Sonesta Lanes in Thornton. I hope you were able to see our flyer and letter about ABC and the Bowling Tour-

nament We would love to have you bowl and/or sponsor a team. The money raised is split 50/50 with the host Lions 

Club and ABC. If we cannot squeeze him into our agenda for this convention, I will have him speak at the cabinet 

meeting following the International Convention. Call me if your club would like to host a Tournament. Come bowl in 

the Thornton lions Bowling Tournament to see for yourself. 

 

April is World wide Membership Month . I'm looking forward to helping with the Installation of Officers for the 

Rocky Mountain Cyber Lions and observing the induction of new members Seeing new Lions warms my heart. I look 

forward to their enthusiasm , new ideas and helping hands. We are at the familiar point of just under the break even 

point in membership..Minus 4 to be exact. Let's make the final push in April, May and June to go into the plus. This is 

the time of year that clubs will clear there membership roles of Lions who do not pay or do not attend meeting any 

more. I challenge each of you to speak to these lions and convince them to stay or come back.. Give them a reason 

to stay.. Fun-Dedication-Service. It's a start. Let's go for it! 

 

Andy Smith 

1VDG 

6C 

720-364-8487 

 

 

 

 
 

    

 
 

 

         1st Vice District Governor 
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Lions of District 6C, thank you for your service. You have accomplished some great service activities. No 

here we are two weeks away from the 6C convention where we will have some great fun, recognize the 

accomplishments of some of our leaders and elect the leaders for 2015-16. By now our clubs should have 

elected their local officers and looked at their budgets for the next year and done some preliminary plan-

ning for activities. This short range planning is second nature for most of us. Generally this is the way it has 

always been and that is not a bad thing. The routine operations of the clubs only have to be reviewed and 

implemented. 

 

This is also the time for medium and long range planning, something that we are only beginning to learn to 

do. Lions International is fast approaching 100 years of service. One of our 6C clubs, the Denver club 

#3515, known as the Denver Den, has been on board for the entire time. A great roar for those dedicated 

Lions and note that they have adopted a good program of planning that has helped them through all the 

tough spots. All of us are struggling a little. We are struggling for time and members and funds. We are 

looking for a way to get “all this work done” and we need to spend a little more time having fun. Lions is 

not meant to be all work and no play. I look at Denver Five Points and see that fun and fund raising and 

service all have equal time. That happens as a result of fine leadership and dedicated membership and 

team spirit. I look at Thornton and Golden who work hard and play hard and both have developed a great 

partnership with the community. I could go on and on, but you see the point. 

 

I am asking that all clubs in 6C and all members in 6C consider some medium and long range planning ac-

tivities. They are not all that difficult or time consuming. 

 

First, undertake some version of Club Excellence Process. It is a 360 degree look at your club from the com-

munity’s view and the club’s view. 

 

Second, past and present leaders actively recruit new leaders from among your members. Send them to 

the Paul Barbour MD6 leadership training at the Lions Camp in September and the USA Canada Forum.  

Learn that leadership can be fun. Present and future leaders should embrace the internet and take advan-

tage of some wonderful training at Lions Clubs international web site. Do it as a group, Get together for a 

webinar and enjoy some food and fellowship and training. 

 

Third, bring someone with you to a service project or to a meeting. Don’t just invite 

them, take them and introduce them. It is not just about the numbers, it is about 

the team and enjoying the fellowship that goes with service. 

That said, come to the 6C convention, and while you are there, join me at the Idaho 

Springs Lions Hospitality Room, where we will share some fellowship amidst the 

convention. 

 

Thanks for your service and have some fun while you are doing it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         2nd Vice District Governor 
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We Hope to See You at the 6C Convention! 
I am really looking forward to the 6C District convention.  I have lots of news to share with you including information on 

KidSight USA, our new screeners, screening statistics and much more.  We will also honor the KidSight volunteer of the 

year from 6C at the convention.  And Seymour might even make an appearance!  I hope to see all of you there. 
 

Plusoptix Training to Begin Soon/Volunteers Needed 
In the next month we will purchase a number of new Plusoptix screeners for our program.  These screeners are much eas-

ier to use and are more accurate.  In addition they screen for more types of vision problems. I will be scheduling training 

sessions in the district in May and/or June.  My goal is to have everyone trained by the start of the new school year.  Infor-

mation on training dates will be in the 6C newsletter, on the KidSight Colorado website and Facebook pages.  I will also 

send out info via the 6C district email.  We especially need volunteers and screeners in the northern part of the district, 

especially Adams county. 

 
KidSight Screenings Top 40,000!  
40,815 screenings have been processed since July 1 with 4,832 children referred.  The rate of referral is 11.8%.  My goal 

this year has been to screen 40,000 children and with all of your help we have done it!  We still have more time to screen 

so keep up the great work! 

 

District 6C  25,701 children screened  3,384 referred  13.2% referral rate 

 
KidSight Annual Meeting 
The Colorado Lions KidSight Program will hold its annual meeting at the State Convention May 29 and 30, 2015.  All Lions 

are welcome to attend.  We will review the highlights of this year and recognize the KidSight Club of the Year.  Don’t miss 

it! 
 

Don’t Forget Mother’s Day and iGive or Smile.Amazon 
May 10 is Mother’s Day!  As you are thinking about gifts for that special woman in your life KidSight can benefit if you pur-

chase them through iGive.com or Smile.Amazon.  Participating merchants contribute a percentage of your purchase to 

KidSight and it doesn’t cost you any extra!  Just go to iGive.com/ColoradoKidSight or Smile.Amazon.  Are you buying flow-

ers for Mother’s Day?  FTD.com, Teleflora and Proflowers all participate in iGive! 

Holly Rutherford-Allen 

ExecutiveDirector 

720-325-7078 

www.kidsightcolorado.org(website) 

holly@kidsightcolorado.org (email) 

 

A proud member of the Chatfield Lions Club 

 

     
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Colorado Lions KidSight Program  
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                                                                        Lions Opportunities Lions Opportunities Lions Opportunities Lions Opportunities     

Colorado District 6C is  proud to sponsor someone to the International  Youth Exchange Program  - 

Seth Bodine from Aurora.  Seth is a freshman at CSU. He will be leaving the end of June to spend two 

weeks with a family in the Czech Republic, the birthplace of his  his grandparents .  Then Seth will be 

at  the International Camp for two weeks then two weeks with a different family in the Czech Repub-

lic,  It should be a wonderful experience and was made possible from donations from the Lafayette 

Lions, The Denver Den Lions, Aurora Lions, Englewood Lions and District Governor Carl Gentzel.  We 

are looking forward to having Seth visit our clubs in the fall and pictures and stories about his ex-

change  experience. 

There are still several youth looking for host families in Colorado for a few weeks this summer in late July.   If you are interested in host-

ing an  International  Youth Exchange participant, please contact me at jeannebarrett4@msn.com 
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        Youth ExchangeYouth ExchangeYouth ExchangeYouth Exchange    
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Lions FundraiserLions FundraiserLions FundraiserLions Fundraiser    
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Building Lions ClubsBuilding Lions ClubsBuilding Lions ClubsBuilding Lions ClubsBuilding Lions ClubsBuilding Lions ClubsBuilding Lions ClubsBuilding Lions Clubs        

        LCI  World Wide Induction Day 
 

 

DG Carl will induct new CRMC members in a special ceremony in recognition 
of LCI Worldwide Induction Day at 3pm on April 25, 2015 at The Aurora 
Steakhouse, 2700 S Havana, Aurora  3pm.  Clubs can use this event as an op-
portunity to celebrate new members and recognize their commitment with 
special commemorative certificates signed by the International President  

- See more at: http://members.lionsclubs.org/EN/lions/strengthen-membership/

worldwide-induction-day.php#sthash.eiZGwLWF.dpuf 

 

CRM Cyber Lions will adopt a house at the Third Way Center 

during the Worldwide Week of Service to help children in need.  

The Third Way Center provides residence, classes and special 

outings for at-risk youth.  For more Information, contact Lenora Rodgers @ 

rockymtncyber@aol.com or  Lenora.rodgers55@mail.com 

LCI info: Join the Lions Worldwide Week of Service in May. Host a service 

project that benefits youth, vision, hunger or the environment during the week 

of May 16–22. Report your project – Report your service on the MyLCI Ser-

vice Activity Report to earn a Centennial Banner Patch for your club. Don’t 

miss this opportunity to join Lions around the globe in the Worldwide Week of 

Service in May!  See more tips at:  

http://lions100.lionsclubs.org/EN/programs/centennial-service-challenge/

worldwide-week-of-service.php 

 
"When you arise in the morning, think of what a 

precious privilege it is to be alive - to breathe, to 

think, to enjoy, to love."  

 

-- Marcus Aurelius   
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Lions Workiing Around the GlobeLions Workiing Around the GlobeLions Workiing Around the GlobeLions Workiing Around the GlobeLions Workiing Around the GlobeLions Workiing Around the GlobeLions Workiing Around the GlobeLions Workiing Around the Globe        

 

 

      
May love and laughter light your days and warm your heart and home. May good and faithful friends be 

yours, wherever you may roam. May peace and plenty bless your world with joy that long endures. May 

all life's passing seasons bring the best to you and yours!  

 
-- Old Irish Blessing   
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                        Lions FundraiserLions FundraiserLions FundraiserLions Fundraiser    
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                        Lions FundraiserLions FundraiserLions FundraiserLions Fundraiser    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

April 2015April 2015April 2015April 2015April 2015April 2015April 2015April 2015            

Page 14 

                                                                                                                District 6C ConventionDistrict 6C ConventionDistrict 6C ConventionDistrict 6C ConventionDistrict 6C ConventionDistrict 6C ConventionDistrict 6C ConventionDistrict 6C Convention        



 

  State Convention Golf Tournament 



 

     Colorado MD 6  State Convention  



   

   

   

April 18th April 18th April 18th ---   26th26th26th      9Health Fair 9Health Fair 9Health Fair ---   Denver Metro SitesDenver Metro SitesDenver Metro Sites   

   

April 26April 26April 26         World Wide Induction DayWorld Wide Induction DayWorld Wide Induction Day---Cyber Club will have ceremony on 25thCyber Club will have ceremony on 25thCyber Club will have ceremony on 25th   

   

May 9May 9May 9            Bennett Watkins Bennett Watkins Bennett Watkins ---   Books by the InchBooks by the InchBooks by the Inch   
   

May 9 May 9 May 9          Denver Five Pints Denver Five Pints Denver Five Pints ---   BarBarBar---BBB---Que FundraiserQue FundraiserQue Fundraiser   

   

May 16 May 16 May 16          Lions BowlLions BowlLions Bowl---aaa---Thon Thon Thon ---   Sponsored by Thornton LionsSponsored by Thornton LionsSponsored by Thornton Lions   

   

May 1  & 2                          District 6C Convention May 1  & 2                          District 6C Convention May 1  & 2                          District 6C Convention ---   Holiday InnHoliday InnHoliday Inn---LakewoodLakewoodLakewood   

   

May 16May 16May 16         Denver Park Hill  Barbeque FundraiserDenver Park Hill  Barbeque FundraiserDenver Park Hill  Barbeque Fundraiser   

   

May 16 May 16 May 16 ---   202020         World Wide Week of  ServiceWorld Wide Week of  ServiceWorld Wide Week of  Service   

   

May 29 & 30                      State Convention May 29 & 30                      State Convention May 29 & 30                      State Convention ---   AspenAspenAspen   

   

June 7June 7June 7         Antique Appraisal ShowAntique Appraisal ShowAntique Appraisal Show 

 
 

  Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road 

  Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 

  Email:  ddcc@ddccnotary.com 

  Phone:  303-888-0423 

  Please submit articles by the 15th                    

   of  the month. 

District  6C website: 

http://e-district.org/sites/6c/ 

State website:  www.colions.org 
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District Governor Carl Gentzel 

     Email:  Lioncarlg@aol.com 

     Phone:  303-440-5541  

 

 1st Vice District Governor Andy Smith 

      Email:  ags0417@comcast.net 

      Phone:  303-426-7831 

 

2nd Vice District Governor Jack Russalesi 



      District 6C Lions 

    % Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road 

  Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 

Have faith in yourself.  But have faith in your friends and neighbors, too.  I know life is competitive 

but it isn’t a jungle.  Like begets like.  Faith inspires faith.  People give back substantially what we give 

them.

 

 


